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HOUSE OF COMMONS 

LONDON SW1A 0AA 

FROM THE OFFICE OF THE LEADER OF THE oPPOsrrIoN 
IDS/ip 

27 September 2002 

Dear Mrs Carby, 

Mr Duncan Smith has asked me to thank you for your recent letter and to 
reply on his behalf. 

Mr Duncan Smith was sorry to hear of your recentsad loss and sends his 

deepest sympathies. We are keeping a careful eye on threats of all kinds 

to hospitals and NHS services. I have ensured that your letter has been 
drawn to the attention of the advisor to our Shadow health team so that he 
may be appraised of this particular example 

Thank you again for writing. 

Yours sincerely, 

........... i Code A 
Ian Philps 

Correspondence Secretary 

Mrs R Carbyi. 

Code A 


